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FCC Confidential Authorization 

 

2019/07/22 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of our model 

SCLP-CLPON-G2V1, FCC ID: 2AJ8D-CLPON-G2 

 

In accordance with Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, Perceptimed Inc 

hereby requests long-term confidential treatment of information accompanying this 

application as outlined below:  

 

• Block Diagram 

• Schematics 

• Operation Description 

 

The above materials contain proprietary and confidential information not customarily 

released to the public.  The public disclosure of these materials provides unjustified 

benefits to its competitors in the market.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Gratteau 

Principal Engineer 

Perceptimed Inc 

365 San Antonio Road 

Mountain View, CA 94040 

(408) 499-3155 


